This Week...

We have had a lovely week in Reception. In literacy we introduced our new story 'The Storm Whale'. We have been writing about how we would help a whale if it was stuck on a beach. We have also been practising spelling our tricky words and practising reading words with three or more graphemes such as, spoilt, streets, clear.

In maths we have been looking at the composition of 8. The children have been using the part, part whole model to show different ways to make 8.

We have been learning all about what plants need to grow. We have enjoyed planting some seeds and are looking forward to watching these grow over the next few weeks.



Sports Day

Bluebells – Monday 17th at 10.45am Daffodils – Tuesday 18th at 10.45am

PE kits to be worn for Sports Day.



Bluebells: Anthony Gibbons

Daffodils: Ella Shaw

These children have been caught going over and above this week!

PE Days

We have finished our dance lessons for this half term. We will now have PE on Mondays.

PE Kits to be worn on this day.

Thank you.

Don't forget to follow us on Twitter to see photographs of all our fun activities. @ListerInf_Rec

We love to see and hear about your child's achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles? Let us know!